“The Heart of the Napa Valley”

THE TOWN OF YOUNTVILLE ENCOURAGES ONLINE PUBLIC COMMENT
PARTICIPATION IN TOWN COUNCIL MEETINGS AND OTHER TOWN MEETINGS BEING
HELD IN CONFORMANCE WITH THE PROVISIONS OF THE GOVERNOR’S EXECUTIVE

ORDER N-25-20 AND SUBSEQUENT N-29-20

Yountville, CA — The Town of Yountville is committed to public participation in Town
government in a manner that is consistent with guidance provided by the Governor and
Napa County Public Health officials. These guidelines relate to social distancing, and are
intended to protect everyone, especially those over 65 and those with other medical
conditions.

The Town of Yountville has taken the following steps to utilize technology and to
encourage full public comment participation during Town Council Meetings and Other
Town Meeting Bodies in order to comply with public health guidance.

1. The Town Council meetings and other Town Meeting bodies can be observed live
on the Town’s website at www.townofyountville.com or on our local cable TV
Channel 28. *Parks & Recreation Advisory are viewable on Channel 28 Only.

2. Meetings are live-streamed via the Town’s website by selecting this link directly
https://townofyountville.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx and clicking on the “In
Progress” button. Anyone with a computer, laptop, or mobile device and internet
access can view our Town Council meetings live online.

3. If you would like to comment on an item, public comments may be emailed to
publiccomment@yville.com. Please include in the subject line “COMMENT TO
COUNCIL” or “COMMENT TO YFA”. Any written testimony submitted will be
provided to the Council members electronically, may be read into the record, and
will become part of the meeting archive as long as it is received during public
comment and prior to the Council’s vote on the item.

Town staff will continue to evaluate these steps after meetings in order to improve our
remote public participation process. These steps are designed to make our meeting
accessible to everyone, but if you need additional accommodations for remote
participation, please contact the Town Clerk at 707-944-8851 or by email at
mdahme@yville.com.

If you are a member of the public, and have questions regarding COVID-19 testing,
hygiene or other recommended guidance, please visit the Town’s website at
http://www.townofyountville.com/about-yountville/covid-19-information-and-updates

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding!
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